
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: Thursday 21st December 2023 

By Revd Kit Gunasekera 

Carols by Candlelight 

 

  

 

 

 

We had a beautiful Carols by Candlelight Service last Sunday evening. 

Huge thanks to Ruby and Suresh for decorating the church and to Beatrice who 

helped to light all the candles. I think it took and hour and a quarter to light them all! 

And the result was absolutely amazing! Huge thanks also to our readers, singers, 

musicians, those who cleared up, who provided the catering, and all who helped to 

make the service so special.  

 

They say a picture speaks a thousand words. These pictures speak to me of light 

and beauty, of kindness and mystery, of gift and love, of wonder and grace, and 

community.  

 

I wonder what they speak to you? 

 

Huge thanks to Annette snd Jim for some of t above! 



  

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

  

    
  

 



 


